
Groups and venues for inter-county events announced 

  

Bowls England is delighted to announce the groups and venues for its new-look inter-county 

events for 2025. 

  

The regional finals for Balcomb Trophy, Walker Cup, White Rose Trophy and Amy Rose Bowl 

will connect our premier domestic competitions with our international programme. 

  

Formats will be consistent with international bowls and players will have the opportunity to 

demonstrate their skills in several high-quality matches. 

  

These intensive events will therefore form a key part of the player pathway for all those with 

ambitions of representing England. 
 

Walker Cup – click here: https://www.bowlsenglandcomps.com/home/walker-cup 

(Eight Groups – Group winners progress to the Aviva National Bowls Finals) 

  

Balcomb Trophy – click here: https://www.bowlsenglandcomps.com/home/balcomb-trophy 

(Eight Groups – Group winners progress to the Aviva National Bowls Finals) 

  

Amy Rose Bowl – click here: https://www.bowlsenglandcomps.com/home/amy-rose-bowl 

(Six Groups – Group winners and the best two group runners up from the groups of five 

progress to the Aviva National Bowls Finals) 

  

White Rose Trophy – click here: https://www.bowlsenglandcomps.com/home/white-rose-

trophy 

(Eight Groups – Group winners progress to progress to the Aviva National Bowls Finals) 
 

Eight teams will qualify from the regional stages for the final stages, which will be held during 

the Aviva National Bowls Finals at Royal Leamington Spa in August. 

  

https://www.bowlsenglandcomps.com/home/walker-cup
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Please note that we are awaiting the venue in the East Anglia North (Walker Cup) and East 

(Amy Rose Bowl) to be finalised and is showing as TBC. 

  

Schedules of play over the weekend of each event will be available in the new year. 

  

Details of the above will be circulated to the wider bowling community via our communication 

channels w/c 6th January. 
 


